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COCHLEAR LIMITED RESPONSE TO SHARE PRICE INCREASE 
 
 
 
Sydney, 10 March 2006: Cochlear Limited (COH.AX) notes the strong increase in the 
share price this morning.  It would appear that the increase is in response to the recall 
of a competitor product. 
 
 
For further information contact: 
 
 Dr Chris Roberts, CEO 

Ph:  +61 2 9428 6555 
 
 Neville Mitchell, CFO 
 Ph: +61 2 9428 6555 
 


